
Subject: Re: all code open to public?
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Tue, 05 Aug 2008 10:56:07 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Christian,

We just started discussing the license issue for our software (initiated by the recent licensing of
FairROOT). The suggestion was made to continue the discussion in Ferrara, since it is a topic
of general interest.

Kind wishes,

Johan.
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